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As Seneca continues to respond to the spread of the Omicron variant, we are planning to

resume on-campus academic activities when it is safe to do so.

Currently, on-campus activities are being delayed until Monday, Jan. 24. However, this is

subject to change if necessary.

Seneca has reviewed all hybrid, flexible, and in-person courses and has identified which ones

will remain online and which ones will have in-person learning activities after Jan. 24.

There are no changes for courses being delivered exclusively online.

Please check Student Home to see if your courses will remain online or will include in-person

learning activities. Be sure to review your schedule on a week-to-week basis. As well, your

professors will let you know if you need to come to campus.

After Study Week (March 4), we will update you if any additional course delivery changes are

needed.

A reminder: the last day to add courses to your timetable is Friday, Jan. 14. Please review the

full list of important academic dates. Consult your student adviser if you have any questions.

Finally, please check Seneca’s COVID-19 website for the latest updates on the pandemic.
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